
You are Invited!
Cowichan Hospice 
Annual General Meeting

Tuesday, June 4 at 7pm
St. John’s Anglican Church • 486 Jubilee Street • Duncan

All are Welcome
Join us as we reflect on the impact you have made 

on hospice care in our community in 2023.

Would you like to purchase or renew your membership?
Save time by doing so online HERE.

Everyone is welcome to attend, but only members may vote.

Whether you contribute as a volunteer, a donor or a friend  
of Hospice, your involvement touches the lives of many  

across the Cowichan region. Thank you.

Refreshments will be provided.

Come early and take part in a free workshop:
Connecting Within Dementia - Supporting Loved Ones and Clients

4:30pm-6pm • Facilitated by Hilde J.Seal
For more information or to register for the workshop,  

please email kacey@cowichanhospice.org or call 250-701-4242.

We look forward to seeing you!


